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provides basic theory and useful laboratory
experience in microwave techniques and
measurements summarizes clearly the basic
facts and theory of microwave electronics for
each experiment a list of equipment and an
experimental procedure is given features a
guide to the analysis of data and criticism a
list of references follows each chapter
hereocos a first of its kind resource that
offers you detailed guidance in the mechanical
aspects of designing and manufacturing
microwave components the book takes an
interdisciplinary approach that combines
design and manufacturing mechanical and
electrical design and microwave component
performance and productivity by exploring the
immediate connection between electrical and
mechanical quality you more easily arrive at
cost effective solutions and reduce the
unnecessary use of oc double tolerancingoco no
other book can offer such a powerful tool to
understand the basics of remote sensing for
precipitation to make use of existing products
and to have a glimpse of the near future
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missions and instruments this book features
state of the art rainfall estimation
algorithms validation strategies and
precipitation modeling more than 20 years
after the last book on the subject the
worldwide precipitation community has produced
a comprehensive overview of its activities
achievements ongoing research and future plans
annotation this practical how to book is an
ideal introduction to electromagnetic field
solvers where most books in this area are
strictly theoretical this unique resource
provides engineers with helpful advice on
selecting the right tools for their rf radio
frequency and high speed digital circuit
design work do you want to design a wireless
transmitter or receiver for hand held
telephones have you wondered why the printed
circuit wires on high frequency circuits don t
always run in a straight line this valuable
text will answer all of your questions
regarding component parasitics and circuit
characterization for rf microwave amplifier
oscillator and filter circuit design and
analysis you will understand why capacitors
act as inductors and vice versa and why
amplifiers work like oscillators while
oscillators for local area networks work more
like local area heaters application of the
information in introduction to microwave
circuits will reduce design cycle time and



repair manual kenwood rfu r6100 wireless unit

2023-08-19 3/34
repair manual
kenwood rfu

r6100 wireless
unit

costs markedly increasing the probability of
first time success in printed circuit or
monolithic microwave integrated circuit mmic
design several approaches are taken into
consideration such as the effects of currents
on the ground plane bypass and coupling
capacitors and nonlinear effects in linear
circuits featured topics include incorporation
of component parasitics in the design cycle
closed form solution to oscillator design odd
mode stability analysis pin diode analysis for
high power switching applications an
integrated design example of a 1 25 ghz
amplifier oscillator and filter printed
circuit is also included which could be useful
in printed circuit board designs from tens of
megahertz to tens of gigahertz introduction to
microwave circuits provides the tools
necessary to analyze or synthesize microwave
circuits this text is an essential reference
for undergraduate students microwave engineers
and administrators also it will assist
experienced designers in other fields to meet
the current rapid expansion of communication
system applications and work effectively in
microwave circuit design about the author
robert j weber began his prolific career in
the solid state research laboratory at the
collins radio company later a part of rockwell
international for 25 years he worked on
advanced development and applied research in
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the one to ten gigahertz frequency range and
received several distinguished awards for his
valuable contributions to the field dr weber
is involved in ongoing experimental research
in integrating microwave circuits with other
devices such as mems chemical sensors and
electro optics also he teaches microwave
circuit design and fiber optics communications
at the department of electrical and computer
engineering iowa state university dr weber is
an ieee fellow sponsored by ieee microwave
theory and techniques society no detailed
description available for passive microwave
remote sensing of land atmosphere interactions
annotation stability analysis of nonlinear
microwave circuits is essential reading for
microwave designers working with circuits
based on solid state devices diodes and
transistors engineers designing radio
frequency circuits and professionals regularly
involved in any area requiring a functional
knowledge of nonlinear oscillations and
stability concepts it provides an in depth
look at the very complex and often unforeseen
behavior of nonlinear circuits the book
includes detailed coverage of power amplifiers
voltage controlled oscillators frequency
dividers frequency multipliers self
oscillating mixers and phased locked loops
book jacket title summary field provided by
blackwell north america inc all rights



repair manual kenwood rfu r6100 wireless unit

2023-08-19 5/34
repair manual
kenwood rfu

r6100 wireless
unit

reserved fully updated and including entirely
new chapters this second edition provides in
depth coverage of the different types of rf
and microwave circuit elements including
inductors capacitors resistors transformers
via holes airbridges and crossovers featuring
extensive formulas for lumped elements design
trade offs and an updated and current list of
references the book helps you understand the
value and usefulness of lumped elements in the
design of rf microwave and millimeter wave
components and circuits you ll find a balanced
treatment between standalone lumped elements
and their circuits using mics mmics and rfics
technologies you ll also find detailed
information on a broader range rfics that was
not available when the popular first edition
was published the book captures in one
consolidated volume the fundamentals equations
modeling examples references and overall
procedures to design test and produce
microwave components that are indispensable in
industry and academia today with its superb
organization and expanded coverage of the
subject this is a must have go to resource for
practicing engineers and researchers in
industry government and university and
microwave engineers working in the antenna
area students will also find it a useful
reference with its clear explanations many
examples and practical modeling guidelines in
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today s fast changing competitive environment
having an up to date information system is is
critical for all companies and institutions
rather than creating a new system from scratch
reengineering is an economical way to develop
an is to match changing business needs using
detailed examples this practical book gives
you methods and techniques for reengineering
systems for flexibility and reliability it
helps you reengineer a system to continue to
provide for business critical missions as well
as achieve a smooth transformation to an up to
date software technology environment what s
more it shows you how to redevelop a flexible
system that can evolve to meet future business
objectives reduce start time and save money in
the reengineering process this authoritative
resource offers a complete understanding of
state of the art and cutting edge techniques
for designing and fabricating broadband
microwave amplifiers the book covers the
complete design cycle detailing each stage in
a practical hands on manner this comprehensive
reference illustrates the formulation of small
and large signal device models to help
professionals accurately simulate amplifier
performance and covers all the practical
aspects and circuit components used in
fabrication engineers find design examples of
various types of amplifiers that are
applicable in broadband systems such as
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optical communications satellite
communications spread spectrum communications
wireless local area networks electronic
warfare instrumentation and phased array radar
the book also provides an in depth treatment
of ultra broadband microwave amplifiers book
jacket written by an internationally
recognized as an expert on the subject of
microwave mw tubes this book presents and
describes the many types of microwave tubes
and despite competition from solid state
devices those using gan sic et cetera which
continue to be used widely and find new
applications in defense communications medical
and industrial drying helix traveling wave
tubes twts as well as coupled cavity twts are
covered klystrons and how they work are
described along with the physics behind it and
examples of devices and their uses vacuum
electron devices are explained in detail and
examines the harsh environment that must exist
in tubes if they are to operate properly the
secondary emission process and its role in the
operation of crossed field devices is also
discussed the design of collectors for linear
beam tubes including power dissipation and
power recovery are explored discussions of
important noise sources and techniques that
can be used to minimize their effects are also
included presented in full color this book
contains a balance of practical and
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theoretical material so that those new to
microwave tubes as well as experienced
microwave tube technicians engineers and
managers can benefit from its use this
groundbreaking book is the first to present
the state of the art in microwave oscillator
design with an emphasis on new nonlinear
methods a compilation of pioneering work from
experts in the field it also provides rigorous
theory and historical background invaluable
for professionals at all levels of design
expertise this volume helps you to bridge the
gap between design practice and new powerful
design methods learn all aspects of modern
oscillator design and review practical designs
and experimental results of fixed frequency
high q low noise oscillators this book offers
a complete overview of the measurement of
precipitation from space which has made
considerable advancements during the last two
decades this is mainly due to the tropical
rainfall measuring mission trmm the global
precipitation measurement gpm mission cloudsat
and a carefully maintained constellation of
satellites hosting passive microwave sensors
the book revisits a previous book measuring
precipitation from space edited by v levizzani
p bauer and f j turk published with springer
in 2007 the current content has been
completely renewed to incorporate the
advancements of science and technology in the
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field since then this book provides unique
contributions from field experts and from the
international precipitation working group ipwg
the book will be of interest to meteorologists
hydrologists climatologists water management
authorities students at various levels and
many other parties interested in making use of
satellite precipitation data sets chapter
tamsat is available open access under a
creative commons attribution 4 0 international
license via link springer com active imaging
radar and passive radiometer microwave systems
are increasingly used for arctic ecological
research unfortunately until now ecologists
interested in remote sensing often lacked
access to the full suite of physical and
analytical techniques of microwave systems
data processing and ecological applications
because a suitable ref this practical resource
offers expert guidance on the most critical
aspects of microwave power amplifier design
this comprehensive book provides descriptions
of all the major active devices discusses
large signal characterization explains all the
key circuit design procedures moreover you
gain keen insight on the link between design
parameters and technological implementation
helping you achieve optimal solutions with the
most efficient utilization of available
technologies the book covers a broad range of
essential topics from requirements for high
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power amplifiers device models phase noise and
power combiners to high efficiency amplifiers
linear amplifier design bias circuits and
thermal design circulator design has advanced
significantly since the first edition of this
book was published 25 years ago the objective
of this second edition is to present theory
information and design procedures that will
enable microwave engineers and technicians to
design and build circulators successfully this
resource contains a discussion of the various
units used in the circulator design
computations as well as covers the theory of
operation this book presents numerous
applications giving microwave engineers new
ideas about how to solve problems using
circulators design examples are provided which
demonstrate how to apply the information to
real world design tasks annotation in today s
globally competitive wireless industry the
design to production cycle is critically
important the first of a two volume set this
leading edge book takes a practical approach
to rf radio frequency circuit design offering
a complete understanding of the fundamental
concepts practitioners need to know and use
for their work in the field this comprehensive
new resource presents a detailed look at the
modeling and simulation of microwave
semiconductor control devices and circuits
fundamental pin mosfet and mesfet nonlinear



repair manual kenwood rfu r6100 wireless unit

2023-08-19 11/34
repair manual
kenwood rfu

r6100 wireless
unit

device modeling are discussed including the
analysis of transient and harmonic behavior
considering various control circuit topologies
the book analyzes a wide range of models from
simple approximations to sophisticated
analytical approaches readers find clear
examples that provide guidance in how to use
specific modeling techniques for their
challenging projects in the field numerous
illustrations help practitioners better
understand important device and circuit
behavior revealing the relationship between
key parameters and results this authoritative
volume covers basic and complex mathematical
models for the most common semiconductor
control elements used in today s microwave and
rf circuits and systems
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User's Guide for the Nimbus 7
Scanning Multichannel
Microwave Radiometer (SMMR)
CELL-ALL Tape
1988

provides basic theory and useful laboratory
experience in microwave techniques and
measurements summarizes clearly the basic
facts and theory of microwave electronics for
each experiment a list of equipment and an
experimental procedure is given features a
guide to the analysis of data and criticism a
list of references follows each chapter

Nimbus-7 Scanning Multichannel
Microwave Radiometer (SMMR)
PARM Tape User's Guide
1992

hereocos a first of its kind resource that
offers you detailed guidance in the mechanical
aspects of designing and manufacturing
microwave components the book takes an
interdisciplinary approach that combines
design and manufacturing mechanical and
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electrical design and microwave component
performance and productivity by exploring the
immediate connection between electrical and
mechanical quality you more easily arrive at
cost effective solutions and reduce the
unnecessary use of oc double tolerancingoco

User's Guide for the Nimbus 7
Scanning Multichannel
Microwave Radiometer (SMMR)
CELL-ALL Tape
1988

no other book can offer such a powerful tool
to understand the basics of remote sensing for
precipitation to make use of existing products
and to have a glimpse of the near future
missions and instruments this book features
state of the art rainfall estimation
algorithms validation strategies and
precipitation modeling more than 20 years
after the last book on the subject the
worldwide precipitation community has produced
a comprehensive overview of its activities
achievements ongoing research and future plans
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Basic Microwave Techniques and
Laboratory Manual
1987

annotation this practical how to book is an
ideal introduction to electromagnetic field
solvers where most books in this area are
strictly theoretical this unique resource
provides engineers with helpful advice on
selecting the right tools for their rf radio
frequency and high speed digital circuit
design work

Basic Microwave Techniques and
Laboratory Manual
2009

do you want to design a wireless transmitter
or receiver for hand held telephones have you
wondered why the printed circuit wires on high
frequency circuits don t always run in a
straight line this valuable text will answer
all of your questions regarding component
parasitics and circuit characterization for rf
microwave amplifier oscillator and filter
circuit design and analysis you will
understand why capacitors act as inductors and
vice versa and why amplifiers work like
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oscillators while oscillators for local area
networks work more like local area heaters
application of the information in introduction
to microwave circuits will reduce design cycle
time and costs markedly increasing the
probability of first time success in printed
circuit or monolithic microwave integrated
circuit mmic design several approaches are
taken into consideration such as the effects
of currents on the ground plane bypass and
coupling capacitors and nonlinear effects in
linear circuits featured topics include
incorporation of component parasitics in the
design cycle closed form solution to
oscillator design odd mode stability analysis
pin diode analysis for high power switching
applications an integrated design example of a
1 25 ghz amplifier oscillator and filter
printed circuit is also included which could
be useful in printed circuit board designs
from tens of megahertz to tens of gigahertz
introduction to microwave circuits provides
the tools necessary to analyze or synthesize
microwave circuits this text is an essential
reference for undergraduate students microwave
engineers and administrators also it will
assist experienced designers in other fields
to meet the current rapid expansion of
communication system applications and work
effectively in microwave circuit design about
the author robert j weber began his prolific
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career in the solid state research laboratory
at the collins radio company later a part of
rockwell international for 25 years he worked
on advanced development and applied research
in the one to ten gigahertz frequency range
and received several distinguished awards for
his valuable contributions to the field dr
weber is involved in ongoing experimental
research in integrating microwave circuits
with other devices such as mems chemical
sensors and electro optics also he teaches
microwave circuit design and fiber optics
communications at the department of electrical
and computer engineering iowa state university
dr weber is an ieee fellow sponsored by ieee
microwave theory and techniques society

Solutions Manual to Microwave
Engineering
1990

no detailed description available for passive
microwave remote sensing of land atmosphere
interactions

Microwave Techniques and
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Laboratory Manual
1988-03-21

annotation stability analysis of nonlinear
microwave circuits is essential reading for
microwave designers working with circuits
based on solid state devices diodes and
transistors engineers designing radio
frequency circuits and professionals regularly
involved in any area requiring a functional
knowledge of nonlinear oscillations and
stability concepts it provides an in depth
look at the very complex and often unforeseen
behavior of nonlinear circuits the book
includes detailed coverage of power amplifiers
voltage controlled oscillators frequency
dividers frequency multipliers self
oscillating mixers and phased locked loops
book jacket title summary field provided by
blackwell north america inc all rights
reserved

Scientific and Technical
Aerospace Reports
1995

fully updated and including entirely new
chapters this second edition provides in depth
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coverage of the different types of rf and
microwave circuit elements including inductors
capacitors resistors transformers via holes
airbridges and crossovers featuring extensive
formulas for lumped elements design trade offs
and an updated and current list of references
the book helps you understand the value and
usefulness of lumped elements in the design of
rf microwave and millimeter wave components
and circuits you ll find a balanced treatment
between standalone lumped elements and their
circuits using mics mmics and rfics
technologies you ll also find detailed
information on a broader range rfics that was
not available when the popular first edition
was published the book captures in one
consolidated volume the fundamentals equations
modeling examples references and overall
procedures to design test and produce
microwave components that are indispensable in
industry and academia today with its superb
organization and expanded coverage of the
subject this is a must have go to resource for
practicing engineers and researchers in
industry government and university and
microwave engineers working in the antenna
area students will also find it a useful
reference with its clear explanations many
examples and practical modeling guidelines
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The User's Guide to the
Protection of the Environment
1970

in today s fast changing competitive
environment having an up to date information
system is is critical for all companies and
institutions rather than creating a new system
from scratch reengineering is an economical
way to develop an is to match changing
business needs using detailed examples this
practical book gives you methods and
techniques for reengineering systems for
flexibility and reliability it helps you
reengineer a system to continue to provide for
business critical missions as well as achieve
a smooth transformation to an up to date
software technology environment what s more it
shows you how to redevelop a flexible system
that can evolve to meet future business
objectives reduce start time and save money in
the reengineering process

Sybase Technical Publications:
Report workbench user's guide
1992

this authoritative resource offers a complete
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understanding of state of the art and cutting
edge techniques for designing and fabricating
broadband microwave amplifiers the book covers
the complete design cycle detailing each stage
in a practical hands on manner this
comprehensive reference illustrates the
formulation of small and large signal device
models to help professionals accurately
simulate amplifier performance and covers all
the practical aspects and circuit components
used in fabrication engineers find design
examples of various types of amplifiers that
are applicable in broadband systems such as
optical communications satellite
communications spread spectrum communications
wireless local area networks electronic
warfare instrumentation and phased array radar
the book also provides an in depth treatment
of ultra broadband microwave amplifiers book
jacket

Atmospheric Sounding User's
Guide
1981

written by an internationally recognized as an
expert on the subject of microwave mw tubes
this book presents and describes the many
types of microwave tubes and despite
competition from solid state devices those
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using gan sic et cetera which continue to be
used widely and find new applications in
defense communications medical and industrial
drying helix traveling wave tubes twts as well
as coupled cavity twts are covered klystrons
and how they work are described along with the
physics behind it and examples of devices and
their uses vacuum electron devices are
explained in detail and examines the harsh
environment that must exist in tubes if they
are to operate properly the secondary emission
process and its role in the operation of
crossed field devices is also discussed the
design of collectors for linear beam tubes
including power dissipation and power recovery
are explored discussions of important noise
sources and techniques that can be used to
minimize their effects are also included
presented in full color this book contains a
balance of practical and theoretical material
so that those new to microwave tubes as well
as experienced microwave tube technicians
engineers and managers can benefit from its
use

Microwave Servicing Manual
1990

this groundbreaking book is the first to
present the state of the art in microwave
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oscillator design with an emphasis on new
nonlinear methods a compilation of pioneering
work from experts in the field it also
provides rigorous theory and historical
background invaluable for professionals at all
levels of design expertise this volume helps
you to bridge the gap between design practice
and new powerful design methods learn all
aspects of modern oscillator design and review
practical designs and experimental results of
fixed frequency high q low noise oscillators

Attitude Angle Effects on
Nimbus-7 Scanning Multichannel
Microwave Radiometer Radiances
and Geophysical Parameter
Retrievals
1989

this book offers a complete overview of the
measurement of precipitation from space which
has made considerable advancements during the
last two decades this is mainly due to the
tropical rainfall measuring mission trmm the
global precipitation measurement gpm mission
cloudsat and a carefully maintained
constellation of satellites hosting passive
microwave sensors the book revisits a previous
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book measuring precipitation from space edited
by v levizzani p bauer and f j turk published
with springer in 2007 the current content has
been completely renewed to incorporate the
advancements of science and technology in the
field since then this book provides unique
contributions from field experts and from the
international precipitation working group ipwg
the book will be of interest to meteorologists
hydrologists climatologists water management
authorities students at various levels and
many other parties interested in making use of
satellite precipitation data sets chapter
tamsat is available open access under a
creative commons attribution 4 0 international
license via link springer com

Attitude Angle Effects on
Nimbus-7 Scanning Multichannel
Microwave Radiometer Radiances
and Geophysical Parameter
Retrievals
1989

active imaging radar and passive radiometer
microwave systems are increasingly used for
arctic ecological research unfortunately until
now ecologists interested in remote sensing
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often lacked access to the full suite of
physical and analytical techniques of
microwave systems data processing and
ecological applications because a suitable ref

Microwave Component Mechanics
2003

this practical resource offers expert guidance
on the most critical aspects of microwave
power amplifier design this comprehensive book
provides descriptions of all the major active
devices discusses large signal
characterization explains all the key circuit
design procedures moreover you gain keen
insight on the link between design parameters
and technological implementation helping you
achieve optimal solutions with the most
efficient utilization of available
technologies the book covers a broad range of
essential topics from requirements for high
power amplifiers device models phase noise and
power combiners to high efficiency amplifiers
linear amplifier design bias circuits and
thermal design

NASA Technical Note
1977
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circulator design has advanced significantly
since the first edition of this book was
published 25 years ago the objective of this
second edition is to present theory
information and design procedures that will
enable microwave engineers and technicians to
design and build circulators successfully this
resource contains a discussion of the various
units used in the circulator design
computations as well as covers the theory of
operation this book presents numerous
applications giving microwave engineers new
ideas about how to solve problems using
circulators design examples are provided which
demonstrate how to apply the information to
real world design tasks

Measuring Precipitation from
Space
2007-05-11

annotation in today s globally competitive
wireless industry the design to production
cycle is critically important the first of a
two volume set this leading edge book takes a
practical approach to rf radio frequency
circuit design offering a complete
understanding of the fundamental concepts
practitioners need to know and use for their
work in the field
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Microwave Circuit Modeling
Using Electromagnetic Field
Simulation
2003

this comprehensive new resource presents a
detailed look at the modeling and simulation
of microwave semiconductor control devices and
circuits fundamental pin mosfet and mesfet
nonlinear device modeling are discussed
including the analysis of transient and
harmonic behavior considering various control
circuit topologies the book analyzes a wide
range of models from simple approximations to
sophisticated analytical approaches readers
find clear examples that provide guidance in
how to use specific modeling techniques for
their challenging projects in the field
numerous illustrations help practitioners
better understand important device and circuit
behavior revealing the relationship between
key parameters and results this authoritative
volume covers basic and complex mathematical
models for the most common semiconductor
control elements used in today s microwave and
rf circuits and systems
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NASA Scientific and Technical
Publications
1991

Introduction to Microwave
Circuits
2001-01-23

The Nimbus 6 Data Catalog: 1
January 1977 through 28
February 1977, data orbits
7620 through 8409
1975

The Nimbus 6 Data Catalog: 1
May through 30 June 1977, data
orbits 9227 through 10043
1978
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Passive Microwave Remote
Sensing of Land-Atmosphere
Interactions
2020-05-18

NASA Technical Memorandum
1989

Stability Analysis of
Nonlinear Microwave Circuits
2003

Monthly Catalog of United
States Government Publications
1982

Nimbus-7 Data Product Summary
1989
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NASA Reference Publication
1977

Lumped Elements for RF and
Microwave Circuits, Second
Edition
2022-12-31

Intermodulation Distortion in
Microwave and Wireless
Circuits
2002-12-31

Broadband Microwave Amplifiers
2004

Microwave and Millimeter-Wave
Vacuum Electron Devices:
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Inductive Output Tubes,
Klystrons, Traveling-Wave
Tubes, Magnetrons, Crossed-
Field Amplifiers, and
Gyrotrons
2020-04-30

The Nimbus 5 Data Catalog
1973

RF and Microwave Oscillator
Design
2002

Satellite Precipitation
Measurement
2020-04-10
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Arctic Ecological Research
from Microwave Satellite
Observations
2004-03-29

Solid-state Microwave High-
power Amplifiers
2009

Microwave Circulator Design,
Second Edition
2014-02-01

Practical RF Circuit Design
for Modern Wireless Systems
2002-12-31

Microwave and RF Semiconductor
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Control Device Modeling
2016-02-01
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